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As a St Johns resident and solo parent of a young child, I'm deeply concerned about 

the lack of an emergency route in and out of my neighborhood. I urge you to support 

this bill to improve our infrastructure, so that when - not if - the Cascadia earthquake 

hits, we won't be cut off from critical services. 


